CONNECTIONS

Food Cupboard Hours: Mon.: 7-7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors.

Diaconal Assistance: The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical needs. Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com

Join our Facebook Page: "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside

Meals Ministry: If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact October coordinator Carolyn Ritter at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com.

New Life Nursery School: 215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool

New Life's Weekly E-News: To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY

New Life Thrift Stores: www.mynlt.org

800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm

Prayer Chain: If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for others, contact Linda Woods.

Perpetual Food Drive: Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, jelly and jam, baking items, household items. Please do not donate perishable foods. Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room. Thank you!

PLEASE REMEMBER:

- If you're sick, please join us online from home while you're not feeling well and we'll look forward to seeing you again in person when you're better.
- Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for those who are unable to attend in person.

STAFF CONTACTS

Church Office - 215-576-0892

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com

Assistant Pastor—Young Adult, Sr. High Ministry Leader - Ben Thompson, ext. 110, ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com

Director of Children's Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com

Young Adults Ministry Leader— Kenny Owens. 314-347-6770

Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com

Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com

Facility Manager - Mark Mumbauer, ext. 107, mark.mumbauer@newlifeglenside.com

Office Contact - Jan Timlin, jan.timlin@newlifeglenside.com



To Know Christ and to Make Him Known

Sunday, October 20, 2024 | 8:30 & 11:00am | (11:00am livestream)

ORDER OF WORSHIP

PRELUDE Completely Known, Completely Loved Worship Team.

Dan Johnson, Leader

CALL TO WORSHIP John 4:21-24

Ben Thompson, Assistant Pastor

SONGS

Come and Rejoice Wonderful Counselor

Completely Known, Completely Loved

I Heard the Voice of Jesus Say I Have Decided to Follow Jesus

OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Bea Galloway.

Director of Children's Ministry

UPDATE Dan H.

TIME OF GREETING

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH

Mark Moser, Pastor

SERMON

Encounters With the Living Jesus

Marc Davis

John 1:35-51

RESPONSE

Jesus Take All of Me

BENEDICTION

"My sheep hear my voice; I know them, and they follow me."

~ John 10:27

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999

Phone: 215-576-0892 www.newlifeglenside.com Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm

ANNOUNCEMENTS

CHILD ABUSE PREVENTION SEMINAR—Sunday, November 3

All KidsLife and Youth Ministry staff and volunteers who did not attend last year's seminar are encouraged to attend this important seminar on protecting children while under our care. Join us in the Fellowship Hall right after the second service. Lunch will be provided. Please let Bea Galloway know if you plan to attend. nlgkidslife@gmail.com

MEN'S RETREAT—November 15-17

at Camp Conquest in Denver, PA (Lancaster County)

Men, plan now to join us! Our theme will be "Finishing Well: Closing Life's Significant Chapters." Speakers will be Steve DeMoss, Jim Bergwall, and Pastor Mark Moser. Pick up a flyer from the table in The Hub for more details and a registration form.

COMING DATE FOR INFANT BAPTISM

The next date for infant baptisms will be November 24. If you are a member of New Life Church and would like your infant baptized, contact Martha Kepple at mkepple@newlifeglenside.com.

PROVIDE THANKSGIVING BASKETS

Share the heart of Thanksgiving by providing a needy family with a Thanksgiving Day meal. Our Deacons will supply the turkey; you can help by supplying the fixin's. For details and to sign up, watch for next Sunday's bulletin insert.

HOST THANKSGIVING DINNER

Thanksgiving is a time of family togetherness but not everyone has a place to go for the holiday meal. As a church, we offer Thanksgiving baskets to assist families, but we have some individuals who would be blessed more by having a place to go for dinner rather than having to cook a full turkey dinner for themselves. Will you be hosting Thanksgiving dinner? Would you be willing to include more people at your table? If so, please text Jeri Johnson and list your name and the number of guests you can host.

FINANCIAL UPDATE

GENERAL OFFERING 10/13/24

	This Week	Fiscal YTD	Average	+/(-) YTD
Needed:	\$19,274	\$289,110	\$19,274	
Received:	\$16,615	\$252,443	\$16,830	\$(36,667)

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday morning worship! If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we can support and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded into our church family. Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com.

NEW TEXT NOTIFICATIONS

This week, New Life text notifications are getting an upgrade! Regular attendees will receive a welcome text on Tuesday. On Wednesday, you'll receive an opt-in text from Breeze ChMS, our church database system. Please respond to the Wednesday text so we can send you occasional notifications.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

ENGLISH LANGUAGE CLASSES—HELP NEEDED

It has been a blessing to welcome 115 students into our church for English classes this year. It is a privilege to be able to serve in Jesus' name so many people who enthusiastically come to learn English. Due to a lack of staffing we are turning people away every Tuesday and Thursday who want to come and study with us. Would you prayerfully consider if you might be willing to serve with this ministry? Please contact Miska Brown if you can help.

KidsLife HELPERS NEEDED—Sundays, 11:00am

We are in need of volunteers who can help out with childcare during the 11:00am worship service. If you have experience with young children, please consider volunteering for this need. Your help would be greatly appreciated. Contact Bea Galloway at nlgkidslife@gmail.com to find out more.

GREETERS NEEDED

Welcome Desk Greeters are needed on Sunday mornings. If you can smile, say "hello" and hand out bulletins, you have what it takes! Please contact Bob McInnes at robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com for info.

NEW LIFE NURSERY SCHOOL UPDATE

Hello from New Life Nursery School! The school year is in full swing, and we are busy with lots of seasonal activities. Here are a few ways you can support NLNS this fall:

- 1. We are in need of substitutes. If you are interested in subbing at NLNS, please contact Janel at newlifenurseryschool@gmail.com for an application.
- We are in need of donations of Christmas items for our Christmas thrift fundraiser at the Craft Fair. If you have gently used Christmas items you'd like to donate, please contact Janel. A receipt for your tax-deductible donation is available upon request.
- 3. Please pray for our staff and families! We currently have 10 teachers and 54 students, ages 2 to 5.

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN

New Mothers' Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or taking regular bottles). Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right. There is a changing table in there as well. Please knock before entering.

Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting through the service with their children. Exit the rear Sanctuary doors, go down the hall to room 108.